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STAFF’S SECOND SUPPLEMENTAL REPORT 

 
 COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission and for its second 

supplemental report states: 

 1. On September 28, 2007, the Staff filed its Report and Memorandum discussing its 

review of Embarq’s competitively classified exchanges.   

 2. On October 29, 2007, the Staff filed its Supplemental Report and Memorandum, 

incorporating recently obtained residential line counts for Comcast IP Phone, LLC, for five 

exchanges. 

 3. In the attached Memorandum, the Staff revises Schedule C by removing business 

resale line counts that were inappropriately included in residential line counts. 

 4. The Staff maintains its recommendation that the Commission should find that 

competitive conditions continue to exist in Embarq’s competitively classified exchanges. 

Respectfully submitted, 

       /s/ William K. Haas                                    
       William K. Haas  

Deputy General Counsel 
Missouri Bar No. 28701 

 
       Attorney for the Staff of the 
       Missouri Public Service Commission 
       P. O. Box 360 
       Jefferson City, MO 65102 
       (573) 751-7510 (Telephone) 
       (573) 751-9285 (Fax) 
       william.haas@psc.mo.gov  
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Certificate of Service 
 

I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing have been mailed, hand-delivered, 
transmitted by facsimile or electronically mailed to all counsel of record this 14th day of 
November 2007. 
 
 
 

/s/ William K. Haas                             
        William K. Haas 

 


